
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PINE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

The Pine County Board of Commissioners will conduct a public hearing starting at 10:00 a.m. or as soon 

as practical thereafter, Tuesday, August 4, 2020, at the Pine North Pine Government Center, 1602 State 

Hwy 23 N, Sandstone, Minnesota. The purpose of the public hearing will be to solicit testimony in 

consideration of the reclassification and sale of 53-acres of tax forfeit property in Section 18, Wilma 

Township, identified as Pine County Parcel Numbers 32.0150.001 & 32.0151.000. 

This hearing is open to the public at which time you are invited to appear and offer testimony regarding the 

reclassification and sale.  Written comments may be entered into the record at the discretion of the County 

Board Chair and may be sent to Kelly Schroeder, County Auditor-Treasurer at 635 Northridge Drive NW, 

Suite 250, Pine City, MN 55063.  

 

 
   
 


